From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 02 December 2014 09:17
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/01738/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:16 AM on 02 Dec 2014 from Mr John Snowden.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land North Of Railway House Station Road Hook Norton 

	Proposal:
	Outline - Development of 48 houses, access, open space and landscaping. 

	Case Officer:
	Linda Griffiths 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr John Snowden

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Dial House High Street, Hook Norton, Oxfordshire OX15 5NQ


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	There seem to have been enough applications for housing development in and around Hook Norton already, thank you. Houses have just been built south of the road nearby (I understand that there are problems to do with the railway embankment), 72 houses are about to be built by Bourne Lane, there is an application near the primary school... will it ever end? There are no decent roads to/from the village, internet services are poor already, parking space in the middle of the village (near shop, Sun, church and Post Office) is already under pressure, and there is no significant employer here. More houses, more people, more cars, more pollution. I am respectful of the need for more housing across the country, and am not anti-immigrant. However, Hook Norton has already played its part, and more intelligent sites need to be found closer to jobs and amenities.


